
Prof. Magoha, Vice-Chancellor, University of Nairobi attends Confucius Institute 

Conference in Beijing  

 

 
Date and time:  

Sat, 2012-12-15 08:08  

 

Location / Venue:  

Beijing 

 

Prof. Magoha, Vice-Chancellor, University of Nairobi, as a Council Member of Confucius 

Institute Headquarters, attended the 7
th

 Confucius Institute Conference in Beijing on Dec. 15 – 

18, 2012. Prof. Isaac Mbeche, D.V.C. of SA, as a director representing CIUON, also attended the 

Conference. During the conference CIUON was awarded the Advanced Academy among the 

Confucius Institutes in the world. This is the sixth time that CIUON received such a reward 

 



 


